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On 21 August, 2020, the Department of Computer Science and Applications, of St. Mary’s 

College, Thrissur, conducted a webinar on Gender Sensitisation for mothers on the topic, ‘Online 

predators and hackers targeting youth’. The webinar was hosted at 1:30 PM. The principal 

addressed the gathering after which the resource person, Mr. Feesto Jose ASI, Cyber cell, 

proceeded with presentation of the day and covered relevant topics such as mobile security, how 

to be secure while using one’s device, internet frauds, and social media scams that one must be 

very aware of. The guest discussed topics such as how to securely lock one's phone and apps, how 

apps use permissions, how to find a mobile if lost, and much more. The presentation was followed 

by an interactive session between the chief guest as well as the participants, where he cleared many 

concerns regarding the topic. The session was concluded with the vote of thanks and the webinar 

successfully ended at 3 PM.   

  

  

 



 



  

  



  


